
Gary Mallory

From:

	

Kreimer, Dave [Dave.Kreimer@aquila.comj
Sent :

	

Thursday, August 19, 2004 1 :48 PM
To:

	

Gary Mallory (E-mail)
Subject:

	

Re-Schedule Aquila BZA Meeting

Gary -

Aquila would like to postpone the BZA hearing for the Camp Branch Energy Center currently
set for Thursday, August 26 . We will contact you in a few weeks to re-schedule for
sometime in early October .

I will have letters immediately sent to the contiguous landowners notifying them of the
postponement .

Unfortunately, we will be unable to public notice the postponement since we have missed
the deadline for this week .

I apologize for any inconvenience this postponement may cause the county Commission .

Please call at your convenience with any questions .

Best Regards!!

Dave Kreimer
Aquila Inc .
Phone 616-737-7843
PC Fax 816-743-3843
e-mail dave .kreimer@aquila .com
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